
July 13, 2020

CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 STATEMENT 

To Whom It May Concern, 

As of to date, Roha USA, LLC products do not require California Proposition 65 labeling. 

For a complete list of Prop 65 chemicals please refer to the following link: 
http://oehha.ca.gov/prop65/prop65_list/files/P65single010413.pdf 

Sincerely, 

Darvia Munoz
Regulatory Technician
Roha USA, LLC 

This information is being provided as a guide, with the data that we have available to us at this 
time. Regulations can change or be revised and we always recommend that you confirm the regulatory 
status of any food ingredient directly with the proper local governing agency. 




